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Latest Release of the Contigo System 
The latest release of the Contigo System was completed on Thursday August 01, 2013.  Please see below for a brief 

description of the enhancements included in this release. 

Important Notes 

1. If you continue to use Flash technology for viewing maps in the portal, FlashPlayer 11.1+ is required to be 

installed in your browser. Please ensure that Flash is up to date on your system. 

2. To ensure that all portal features function correctly, it is recommended that you clear your browser's 

cookies and cache. For assistance, please visit http://www.contigo.com/clear_browser_cache.html . 

Feature Description 

Contigo 65xx – Dispatch Fully Supported The Dispatch feature is no longer in beta status. 

As of this release it is fully supported on all 

Contigo 65xx models: 

 6500/6501 2G GSM/GPRS Beacons 

 6550/6551 3G HSPA Beacons 

For more information please see the Dispatch 

and Navigation datasheet in your Resource 

Center. 

Please note that Contigo 65xx units already 

running the beta release of Dispatch will 

require a firmware upgrade to fully support this 

feature. Automatic upgrades are expected to 

commence in early August. 

If you have any questions please contact 

Contigo Support at support@contigo.com . 

Mobile Tracker – Time On Site Report – Beta 

 

As an enhancement to the Mobile Tracker app 

for Android and iPhone, this new report, similar 

to a Stop report, summarizes the duration of 

visits to sites by a Mobile Tracker user.  

Mobile Tracker users must have v2.0 or above 

of the Android or iPhone app and must 

upgrade to a Deluxe license to use this new 

report.  

Note that this feature is a beta report, meaning 

we would like feedback on how you would like 

to use it for your Mobile Tracker reporting. 

Please give it a try and let us know how it works 

for you! 

http://www.contigo.com/clear_browser_cache.html
mailto:support@contigo.com
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Feature Description 

Guardian-mms.com domain to be discontinued as of 

August 1, 2013 

The guardian-mms.com domain is out of date 

and is not secure, but is still used by some 

customers to access the Contigo Web Portal.  

All web portal/site addresses that previously 

used this domain have been changed to 

contigo.com. 

Guardian-mms.com will be removed from 

service permanently in conjunction with this 

latest system release. 

To avoid an interruption in portal access, 

please advise customers to update their portal 

bookmarks in their browser, and delete the old 

guardian-mms.com portal link if it is still in use. 

The correct web address to reach the Contigo 

Web Portal is: 

https://customerdomain.cp.contigo.com  

Other System Updates Also included in this release: 

 infrastructure updates to improve 

overall system security 

 

In addition to the features above, this release will also include other minor bug fixes and enhancements. 

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact us at support@contigo.com . 

Best regards, 

The Contigo Team 

https://customerdomain.cp.contigo.com/
mailto:support@contigo.com

